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Newsletter  
10th May 2019 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Attendance this week 
 

                                1K 94.23%               2A 89.35%             3F 90.52%            4F 95.26%               5H 92.86%               6B 93.97% 
                             1T 92.86%         2T 100.00%          3R 95.69%           4G 96.88%              5Ha 95.37%             6L 97.66% 
                             1Ti 96.30%              2Th 94.64%          3T 94.87%           4R 91.52%   5T 94.91%               6W 99.11% 

 

Well done to 2T and 6W for best attendance this week. 

                                            Overall attendance since September: 95.06%  
Please make sure your child arrives on time for school every day – School starts at 8.30am Thank you 

             

Value of the Month:  Enthusiasm 

Amaru 1Ti, Nevaeh 1T, Jayden 1K, Ulkan 2A, Yamilisia 2Th, Thomas 2T 

Sultan 3T, Jayden 3R, Joe 3F, Gracie 4G, Bobby 4R, Jesse 4F 

Bejna 5H, Aysem 5Ha, Tayana-le 5T, Toni 6W, Gervais 6B, Karina 6L 

 

 
 

 

 

Times Tables Champions 

Well done to the following 3T pupils to get their first times tables badge test this 

week….Yakub. Fadhil, Sajoyah Rico and Israel 

Esther got the advanced. 

Also Tyrese 4G Caleb 4G and Oscar 4R got their advanced too 

 

 

 

Dear Year 6 pupils, 

Next week, similar to all other Year 6s in the country, you will be completing the Key Stage 2 national curriculum tests. 

The adults and children in the school wish you the very best in completing your SATs. We know that you have all worked very 

hard in your lessons and we are very proud of your achievements so far. All of you have shown a great commitment to your 

learning and your year group has already clearly demonstrated just how fantastic you are as outstanding role models for the rest 

of the school to aspire to. 

Mr Bless and Miss Clarke 

. 
On Tuesday, a group of Year 4 and 5 pupils visited Lea Valley High School to watch their production of ‘School Of Rock’. We enjoyed seeing the 

fantastic performances and listening to the catchy songs. The visit was made even more special as some former pupils from Prince of Wales were in 

the production. We hope to see more performances at Lea Valley High in the future.  

 “Acting isn’t about messing around. You need to take it seriously.” – Taylor 

“I really loved the fact they were enthusiastic and put lots of energy into their performance.” – Angelina 

“It was inspiring.” – Naomi 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwixnOaZuP_hAhUO-YUKHcLJAzgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://itunes.apple.com/gb/app/squeebles-times-tables/id666245333?mt%3D8&psig=AOvVaw0AJM9kp5d1CgolxkLeuFy3&ust=1556975565556689


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2018/2019 

w/c 13th May KS2 SATs week 

Friday 17th May Year 3 to visit Myddleton House/Lea Valley 

Tuesday 21st May  Year 6 2019 residential meeting 8.30am in the community room 

Wednesday 22nd May Year 4 to the Verulamium 

Thursday 23rd May Polling station in the round hall 

Monday 27th – Fri 31st May Half term 

Monday 3rd June – Wednesday 5th June Year 6 Butlins Residential trip 

Monday 10th June Quad Kids Athletics final 

Wednesday 12th June Parents’ Forum Café  

Friday 21st June WWF – Wear the colours of an endangered animal 

 Curious Maths Quiz 

July tbc Sports Day and Family Picnic 

Friday 5th July Year 6 Leavers Party 

Thursday 11th July Year 2 Seaside trip 

Friday 12th July Year 5 Lea Valley School visit 

 Reports to parents 

 Friends of PoW Summer Fun Day 3:30 – 5:15pm 

Monday 15th July 3:30pm Parents’ Evening – drop in 

Friday 19th July Finish at 1.30pm for the summer holidays 

Monday 22nd July Inset day – School closed 

Tuesday 23rd July Inset day – School closed 

Parents’ Forum 

The next Parents’ Forum Café is on Wednesday 12th June at 8:30am. This is a good opportunity for parents to bring up any 

general issues, make suggestions or ask questions. We won’t discuss individual pupils. 

British Museum 

Year 3 went to The British Museum to complete their learning on the Egyptians. We 
went as a year group and were able to see many of the objects and things we had 
been learning about this half-term. This included seeing artefacts, mummies, tombs, 
statues, gold jewellery, hieroglyphics and food. 

Overall the year really enjoyed their trip and it gave them the opportunity to see 
what they had been learning about.  

It seems that other students from other countries were also learning about Ancient 
Egyptians as the museum was very busy. 

Kerem - I liked the fascinating artefacts that we have never seen before  
Varun - I liked the models of the objects like the bowls 
Eylul - I saw things that were thousands of years old. 
Yagmur - I liked seeing stuff we have never used before. There were lots of 
interesting colours used.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Royal Festival hall 

On Tuesday year 3 went to the Southbank, near The London Eye, to watch and listen to the London Philharmonic 
orchestra. The orchestra had put on a series of special concerts to showcase their talents to primary school children 
in London.  

Before we went on the trip Mrs Redmore gave each class an especially adapted music session where the children 
got to learn about the different sections of the orchestra as well as learning to sing a song that the orchestra was 
going to perform on the day. 

When we got to the Southbank we had our lunch in the park by the London Eye and had a chance to play with other 
children from different schools who had also come to watch the concert. 

Mustafa - I liked the trip because we went into London where my Grandad was. 

Keianna - My favourite part of the day was joining in with the actions of the orchestra. 

Nazirah - I enjoyed listening to the concert because it is not something I have done before. 

Mr Ferns - I thought the concert was interesting and showed the children what impact music can have on your 
mood. I also enjoyed feeding Peter the squirrel in the park. 

 

 

Enfield Catering has launched monthly healthy eating events. 

Look out for delicious, freshly-made Fruit Forest or Pineapple Blast 

smoothies made by Michelle and her kitchen team. 

Best Book is Alicya in 6B 

Her year group has been inspired by the Poem The Lady of Shalott by Tennyson to write from 

the point of view of the mirror using personification. 

She impressed the whole school with the quality of her writing. We liked her suggestion that 

the mirror was ‘a witness’ to events set in ancient Camelot. 

 

& May 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 



Enfield to Germany Tour 

Football Trials – Male & Female 

WHERE: 

Southbury Leisure Centre (Astro Pitch/Grass - outside) 

WHEN: Tuesday 21st May, 5-6pm, Age group: Year 5 & 6 

(Training will continue every Tuesday until competition date if selected) 

TOUR DATES: (if selected) 

Friday 5th July – Sunday 7th July 2019 

Please note: 

As part of Enfield Town twinning with Gladbeck, Germany we are looking to represent 

Enfield in the forthcoming tournament. You must either go to school in the Borough 

or live in the Borough in order to represent Enfield.  

The tour includes a trip to a local swimming pool, BBQ party and sporting activities 

such as beach volleyball and beach football! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures taken from 2018 tour to Germany. Contact details: Clyde Brennan – 07816 923234 - Sarah 

Hammond – 07543169243 – Jamie Millard – 07941 815618 Natalie Howard - 07411862143 

 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


